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Greetings! 
 
As I write this I am sitting in a 
hotel in Caryville, Tennessee! 
Missing all of you while I am 
here. 
 
I had a nice visit and chat with 
the folks at Smoky Mountain 
Carvers in Townsend, 
Tennessee. They have a great 
selection of roughouts, blanks, 
patterns, videos, and wood. I 
will be bringing back some 
catalogs of their supplies and a 
hat that Connie Profitt (who is 
the wife of Mac, the  owner) 
gave me for auction. What a 
nice group of folks, and a great 
little store in Nawger Nob, a 

Our Guild meets the second Thursday of each month all year round at 6:30 
P.M. at the Woodcraft located at the Overland Park Shopping Center at 
7005 West Overland Road, Boise ID 83709   (208) 338-1190.   

community of artists just off the highway in Townsend, the quiet side 
of the Smokies.  
It has been nice to get away and visit family. Sometimes we forget 
where we came from and those who helped form us into who and 
what we are. I just pray the lessons they taught me I never forget.  
 
We have a quiet schedule ahead of us, and only have the Christmas 
party upcoming. As always, we will put it together and have a very 
nice get-together for those of us in attendance. I have not heard any 
feedback from Ian Norbury's visit to Boise, except for the feedback 
he provides on the blog of his website. Interesting! 
S 
orry this is so short. It's hard to focus on business when family 
dynamics come into play. By Thursday, I will be back in the groove, 
and I will be apologizing for the thick accent. It happens every time I 
get back here. Don't worry; most of it will fade with time. 
 
Until then, keep carving, stay sharp and enjoy the ride! 
 
Eric Owens 
 

The next meeting is 
November 10, 2013 
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Amy [ƛƴƪŜǊǘΩǎ  service was held  on November  8th.  We will miss 
her  friendship and her carving  next to us.  In this newsletter ,   
I ƘŀǾŜ ŦŜŀǘǳǊŜŘ !ƳȅΩǎ ŎŀǊǾƛƴƎǎΦ  ²Ŝ ƭƻǾŜ ȅƻǳ Σ !ƳȅΦ 
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Keep this Running Challenge in mind ς  
Ϧ¢ƘŜ wƻƎǳŜ /ŀǊǾŜǊǎ DǳƛƭŘ ƛƴǾƛǘŜǎ ǘƘŜ LŘŀƘƻ ²ƻƻŘŎŀǊǾŜǊǎ DǳƛƭŘ ǘƻ ŀ άCƛǾŜ {ŜŎǘƛƻƴ /ƘŀƭƭŜƴƎŜΦϦ  ¢ƻ 
complete this Challenge, participants must enter a minimum of five carvings in the IAIW Show in 
2014. Participants must enter one carving in each of the five sections of the IWG prospectus. The 
prospectus can be found at the Idaho Artistry in Wood website, www.idahoartistryinwood.org. 
9ŀŎƘ ŜƴǘǊŀƴǘ ǿƛƭƭ ǊŜŎŜƛǾŜ ŀ ǇŀǊǘƛŎƛǇŀǘƛƻƴ ŀǿŀǊŘΦ  5Ŝǘŀƛƭǎ ǘƻ ŦƻƭƭƻǿΦΦΦά /ŀǊƻƭȅƴ DǊŜŜƴŜǊΣ ŀƪŀΦ wƻƎǳŜ 
Carver and other creative handles 

Bob Gage, a world class wood sculptor who lived in Sleepy Hollow, Illinois, passed  
Away on November 11. With much sadness this is news about Bob Guge  . . . a World  
carver and a friend to all.  -from Doug Rose 
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For our club project for the month of October, Jane Eubanks 
taught how to carve a Moravian star. 

Draw the pattern 

Begin to make the cuts 
Cut true, have fun, smile and laugh  
often (As if we needed that advice)   

Smooth the wood. Fingernail 
files work well for this. 

November’s Learning opportunity 
 
Gene Fuller will be teaching us to carve a Facial relief this month, after our meeting.   
¢Ƙƛǎ ƛǎ ŀ ƎǊŜŀǘ ƻǇǇƻǊǘǳƴƛǘȅΦ  5ƻƴΩǘ Ƴƛǎǎ ƛǘΦ  .ǊƛƴƎ ȅƻǳǊ ǘƻƻƭǎ ŀƴŘ ŎŀǊǾŜ ŀ ǎǇŜƭƭΦ   
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Show and Tell  

Doug Rose shared a 
beautifully carved 
table which was made 
from  Aspen wood 
that Doug and his 
Grandson took out of 
a neighbors yard.  
They milled the pieces 
themselves. 

Beck Beus showed two  
Cottonwood Houses, a  
Cowboy chef and a nice  
hand carved Bible stand  
carved by a friend named 
 Dave. 
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Show and Tell cont’d 

Gene Fuller tells the story about a personal experience 
He had on a high mountain lake.  It seems he was  
standing high on a rock working a fly out and back 
when the elements, in the form of the wind in his face   
caused the fly to not swish by his head but to embed itself  
in his nose. He ended up taking the quickest and maybe 
 the most painful solution. He yanked it out! Ouch! The  
/ŀǊǾƛƴƎ ƛǎ ŜƴǘƛǘƭŜŘ ά{ǘǊƻƴƎ ƘŜŀŘ ǿƛƴŘΣ ǿŜŀƪ ŎŀǎǘΣ hǳŎƘΗέ 


